New Headquarters for
AVL UK

You are invited to a public information event to have your say about
how the proposals for a new headquarters building could look.

We would like you to attend a drop-in session to see outline plans and proposals,
give your views on the building’s design and ask questions about the design and
construction of the development.

The drop-in event will be held on Monday 21st March 2016 and you are welcome
to come along at any time between:

5.00pm and 8.00pm at the Worcester Norton Cricket Club, Norton Barracks/
Brockhill Lane, Worcester WR5 2PP.

Proposals are for AVL UK, ‘the world’s largest independent company for the
development of powertrain systems with internal combustion engines’, to be located
in a new, purpose-built headquarters building, potentially the first to be designed and
built on the South Worcestershire Business Park on Norton Road.

If you would like to find out more, please contact:

Matt Tebbatt on 01905 362300 or email
reception@oneltd.com




